Sharps Meeting February 8, 2022

Attendees: Tom S, Jerry H, Pam G, Bud M, Aimee M, Vince D, Mary V — Recording Secretary

Pam contacted Sartin and cornerstones are available at $150 per set of etched granite. Will need to pick
them up in St. Georges. Pam and Tom will determine the letters needed for 4 or 5 sets before placing an
order.

2022 mowing proposal received from Maddox Martin. $6,300 for season starting April 1, $350 a mow
every 10 — 14 with trim in between as needed. Increase valid due to time demand, lot size and
increasing fuel prices. Trimming alternatives discussed with a future short talk/meeting to discuss
needed actions, what others do. Resolve by next meeting. No other bids required as everyone was
happy with last seasons’ results.

Daniel Sekowski asked to join the board and accepted this meeting invitation, but was a no show at this
time. His future participation with possible landscaping advice is anticipated. Jerry’s brother-in-law Bob
also asked, but declined to join at this time. His hard work and dedication are much appreciated as eyes
and ears on the ground.

Tom had one possible contact for purchase of multiple lots that did not result in sale. This did bring up
the subject of where multiple lot purchases could be made with available space identified in upper left
by memorial stones.

Jerry had no follow-up with two previous inquiries on lot purchases.

Pam, in working with other cemeteries, raised the subject of green burials which could open up separate
areas for this in the north section. More information needed on the topic of green burials.

e Inits purest sense, a green burial-also called a natural burial-entails wrapping an
unembalmed human body in an eco-friendly, biodegradable shroud and burying the
body in a natural setting in a manner that creates the least impact on the environment.



